

Friday 22nd September 2017 Newsletter 2 School & Governor contact 01453 757251 01453 758190 (Fax) Facebook @foxmoorprimaryschool Family Lives Helpline 0808 800 2222

School Nurse Contact 0300 421 8959

Early Years & Childcare 0800 542 02 02

childrensinformation@gloucestershire.gov.uk www.ChildrensInformationService.org.uk

Website Glos. County Council www.gloucestershire.gov.uk

Friends of Foxmoor (FOF) Facebook:

friendsoffoxmoorschool Contact: Natalie Hombrado 01453 757251 (school office)

Diary

September

25th – 29th Week 1 School Lunches

25th School clubs begin (4.15pm finish)

25th Fit Club begins

28th Macmillan cake sale

October

2nd – 6th Book Fair

3rd Parents' Evening

5th Parents' Evening

5th Festomane Year 6 workshop

11th Harvest Festival at St Matthews Church

16th -20th Faith Week – Buddhism

20th Halloween Disco

23rd - 27th Half Term

30th Term 2



Foxmoor Flyer

Isle of Wight

The children return from their residential trip to the Isle of Wight this evening after an exhausting few days. During the next few weeks lots of work will be based on their experiences on the island. Preparation for their folder, which is eventually judged, will also take place.

One of the parents of a child visiting the Isle of Wight this week pointed out that this is the 30th anniversary of these trips. She took part in the second visit all those years ago!



Clubs

All clubs start next Monday, including Fit Club on Tuesday and Wednesday. At present any clubs held after school will finish at 4.15pm unless otherwise stated on the Club letter. Please remember that children must attend the clubs of their choice unless a note is received by the member of staff in charge with a valid reason for absence.

Fit Club

Jonathan Peacock joined us for assembly on Friday of last week and demonstrated some of the activities available to children at the Fifth Dimension Gym. Each child received a complimentary pass which allows the child and their family to take part in a taster session at the gym. The children enjoyed seeing Jonathan taking part in judo and boxing demonstrations along with some of his colleagues.



Football Club

Football Clubs for boys and girls start next week. Everyone should have shin pads and long socks but football boots are not necessary unless you already have some. Old trainers will be sufficient.

Book Club

Book Club has proved popular again this term with many new members joining for the first time. If you would like to join in the fun and save weekly for the book sale at the end of term please send in your 50p to Mrs Barnard in an envelope marked with your child's name and class. We have been collecting new, quality books during the holidays to add to the sale so there will be plenty of choice for everyone. Another way to encourage your child to read for their own eniovment is to join them at the Book Fair which will be in school from 2nd – 6th October and will be open during parents' evenings. Remember also that for every book purchased by you we can choose another book for school.

Macmillan Cancer Support

Foxmoor School will be holding a cake sale on September 28th at 2.45pm on the top playground or in the hall if the weather is wet. We are hoping that all children will bring donations of cakes into school on the morning of 28th. Please support this extremely good cause because all money raised will make a huge difference to people facing this awful illness.